UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

In Reply, Please Refer to 7142 Ambassador Road
File No.190-1-320 Baltimore, Maryland 21207
June 12, 1980

Mrs. Lillian Stone Welsberg
7627 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mrs, Welsberg:

This letter is in response to your Freedom of
Information - Privacy Acts request dated May 31, 1980.

A search of the indlces for the Baltimore 0ffice
was made pursuant to your request for information identifiable
with you, including "see" references, the subjJects of which
documents are other 1ndivliduals or organizations.

Your request has been consldered under the pro-
visions of both the Freedom of Information Act (Title 5,
United States Code, Section 552), and the Privacy Act of
1974 (Title 5, United States Code, Section 552a). It has
been determined by the Attorney General that requests by
indlvlduals seeklng information about themselves are governed
by the Privacy Act. In additlon, as a matter of administra-
tive discretion, any documents which are found to be exempt
from disclosure under the Privacy Act wlll also be processed
under the provisions of the Freedom of Informatlon Act.
Through these procedures, you recelyve the greatest degree of
access authorized by the law.

The only lnvestlgatlion located identifiable with
your request, was reported to the Federal Bureau of Investi-
gatlon Headquarters (FBIHQ), in Washington, D. C., It is
my understanding that FBIHQ has already released documents
to you concerning thls investigatlon. As the information
released would have Included documentatilon from the investiga-
tion by this field office, Title 28, Code of Federal Regula-
tions, Sectlon 16.57(c) does not require an additional release
of fleld office documents.
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You have thirty days from receipt of this letter
to appeal to the Assoclate Attorney General from any denlal
contained therein. Appeals should be directed in writing to
the Assoclate Attorney General (Attention: Office of Privacy
and Informatlion Appeals), Washington, D. C. 20530. The
envelope and the letter should be clearly marked "Freedom of
Informatlion Appeal" or "Informatlon Appeal".

Very truly yours,

Edward D. Hegarty
Special Agent in Charge
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